

## AVSSU Meeting Oct.24

Tuesday October 24<sup>th</sup>

Attendance: 9

Timing: 6:38-8:11

### Land acknowledgement

### Topics

- **Selecting/appointing Representatives and Committee Heads; the Role of the Reps -**

Yasmeen

Notes for next year:

- Specification on the responsibilities and requirements for Reps
- Make some rep positions more exclusive
- Define years of study for representatives
- Commuter Rep: Kira
- Comprehensive Rep: Cezzane

Change facebook banner to link to “rep application open for everyone” after the Montreal trip

Role of the Reps:

- Allow reps to apply for commission positions
- Reps should be in at least one committee

Roles of the Committee Heads:

-

- **Financial Committee & Budget Report**

President, VP Internal, the Bookkeeper

- Consider subsidizing costs of trips, formals etc.
- Student Initiative Fund
  - Financing other architecture clubs
  - Fund clubs students are starting
- Financial records from previous years - pointing out that we could do so much more with the financial support
- FINANCIAL COMMITTEE REPORT: Nov.7?

City Building Competition - Yasmeen

- \$1,000 budget
- Should the faculty take the initiative? - subsidize it

- **Email - U Decide U of T - Yasmeen**

- Conference with the CFS: Nov.16-21  
Will make a decision after that
- Meeting with You Decided: Tuesday, Nov.14

- **Equity Workshop - feedback form - Yasmeen**

- Send out feedback form by next week
- **Graduation - Marienka**
  - Student body are not that aware of grad photos and dates
  - Meet with Registrar
- **Rebranding Report**
  - See rebranding report on slack
- **Updates on Events: Montreal Trip**
  - Liability form
  - Open to all students
  - 3 tickets confirmed sold
  - 2 to be sold wednesday oct 25th
  - [https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1O2mBageHnibpW-984FnjAEo7SUDa\\_A9SVF0zvvNpwxw/edit#gid=0](https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1O2mBageHnibpW-984FnjAEo7SUDa_A9SVF0zvvNpwxw/edit#gid=0)
  -
- **Updates on Events: Fright Night**
  - 7 tickets sold by Tuesday, Oct.24
  - [https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1iB-xaLGdooljww9EHE\\_ajzgmJEFcOljkl5EXys\\_PegQ/edit?usp=sharing](https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1iB-xaLGdooljww9EHE_ajzgmJEFcOljkl5EXys_PegQ/edit?usp=sharing)
- **ARC281 Class Starting Time & going over time**
  - Letting Jeannie know to give the prof a reminder
- **Scotiabank Theatre Location**
  - No power outlets, no wifi
  - But the prof has the control of the class space
  - efficiency issue in general
  - But this is the best solution we can have for now.
- Building Plan: ddl Nov.6 (Robert and the Reps)
- Town Hall/AGM Nov.15, 4-6PM (for now)
- Next Monday: Database of classes
- **Topics for Meeting with the Registrar - Friday, Nov.3rd**
  - Graduation stuff - photos?
  - Expo City Builder
  - Rep - Student concerns